From; David Freer 48

Sent: 22 September 2015 10:56 A{) p E b\‘ :D; N D
To: Mandy Geary ,

Ce: Elmesthorpe Parish Council; Linda Lockwood

Subject: Badgers mount.

Dear Mandy,

It has been bought to my-attention from residents of Eimesthorpe that the Badgers Mount hotel on
Station road, Elmesthorpe have applied for the extension of hours and days currently permitted to
there alcohol &‘Mmusic licence. Badgers Mount is centrally positioned within the village and in close
proximity to a number of properties, also in recent times the owners have removed a number of
trees that helped screen activities held there.

Although we all support local business i fear that the extra time and days proposed will create a
public nuisance of noise and light pollution to near by residents late at night.

After speaking with residents they accept the fact that business is important in this location and
are happy to compromise to a 11.30pm finish from Thursday to Saturday.

As the local district councillor for the area | weould urge that your committee would consider local
resident views when deciding the out come of this application.

Also | would be most grateful to be given the opportunity to address the commitiee at the time of

consideration.

Kind regards Councillor David L Freer.




